Rick ScotTt
(GOVERNOR

June 20, 2018

AAGO Foundation, Inc.
340 North Maitland Avenue
Maitland, Florida 32751

Dear Friends,

Thank you for helping to support Guardian ad Litem. Floridians like you are
helping to make our state the best place in the world to raise a family and have a great
career.

Every child deserves a bright future and we must do everything we can to ensure
all children are given the best opportunity to live happy, healthy lives. It's absolutely
heartbreaking when a child is a victim of abuse or neglect. Anytime something horrific
happens to an innocent child, we have to stop and think about what we can do to make
sure it doesn’t happen again. As parents and grandparents, we believe that every child
deserves to have a warm and loving environment in which to grow and learn. We

greatly admire people like you who provide Florida’s children with hope for a brighter
future.

Again, thank you for all you are doing for Florida’s children.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott
Governor
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